Distance Learning Advisory Committee

Minutes

October 12, 2010 - 3:30 p.m.

Stevens Hall, Room 567
Members present: Craig Robertson - Chair, Lisa Clayton, Bruce Gordon, Sherri Hester, Natasha Lindsey, Cathy Malone, John McGee, Katie Motlow, Leigh Thompson, B.J. Wilson
Members absent: Larry Adams, Wanda Bradford, Debbie Chaffin, Jessica Ezell, Vicki Hulsey, Janet McMullen, Nicholas Moore, Stephen Putman,  Betty Rickard

Guests: Dr. Thomas Calhoun, Bonnie Coats, Scott Infanger
Craig Robertson called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m.

The minutes from the September 8, 2010 meeting were approved. 

Dr. Calhoun introduced himself and spoke to the committee about his goals for supporting students academically and his desire to work with campus constituencies to ensure that academic support services are managed in a way that will best serve UNA students.  He then asked for comments and ideas from the committee on issues involving technology and/or distance learning. 
Among the comments and issues raised were:

· A one year contract with Tegrity is in place and the integration with Angel and eCollege is possible

· McGraw-Hill purchased Tegrity

· Concerns over loss of material if the university changes from the Tegrity system

· How to create a speaking component in a class, where students can communicate with each other

· Having supplements for classes (podcasts/lectures/tutorials)

· The need for training (for both faculty and students) in online and face-to-face formats
· Possibility of an online orientation program

· Retention of students

To aid in the discussion on this topic Angel discussion boards will be set up for committee members to post ideas and comments. 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:15 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Leigh Thompson 
